
Wendover CE Junior School
Newsletter: 8.10.2021

We aim to be the school of choice for our community.
Through living our Christian values, everyone at WCEJS has the opportunity to flourish.

We nurture the curiosity to learn, the courage to lead and the compassion to care.

Building solid foundations (Mathew 7:24) 

Wharf Road, Wendover, Buckinghamshire HP22 6HF
Tel:  01296  696822     Email: admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk

Website: http://wendover.eschools.co.uk

Respect Responsibility Reflection Resilience
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Collective Worship

Our theme for this week have very much been about resilience and 
gratitude.  We welcomed Sally and Nadine from St Mary’s Church 
Wendover to lead out Harvest Festival on Tuesday.  We thought about 
how lucky we are to have access to the foods we often take for granted 
– even clean drinking water.  Children have been challenged to think 
about how we use the world’s resources, even something as simple as 
finding out where their food has come from.

Collective worship can be viewed here: 
http://www.wendover.bucks.sch.uk/website/collective_worship/535846

http://www.wendover.bucks.sch.uk/website/collective_worship/535846


This Week’s Highlights

This week year 3 had fun on their walking tour of Wendover.  
They did a great job of sketching maps and found out some 
amazing facts about significant places in Wendover.  Year 4 
enjoyed mummifying a fish, creating canopic jars out of clay 
and recreating Tutankhamun’s death mask with Modroc.  Year 
5 enjoyed finding our about melting and freezing chocolate in 
a science investigation.  Year 6 have enjoyed exploring the 
spectrum of light in science.



Harvest Festival

Thank you for all your 
contributions for Harvest 
Festival.  These have been 
gratefully received by the 
Wendover Foodbank and 
will be appreciated by 
members of the local 
community.



Mufti: Wear Yellow

Well done to everyone for today.  We 
managed to raise £600  for Young 
Minds.

For further information go to:

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/suppo
rt-us/fundraising/helloyellow/

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/helloyellow/


Attendance and Punctuality

All children should be in school by 8.50am.  We make regular 
checks on attendance and punctuality and inform parents 
where there is a concern.  Please leave enough time for your 
journey and remember unauthorised vehicles are not allowed 
on campus



Immunisation

Please complete the consent form that was emailed to you 
last week if you would like your child to be immunised as 
part of the flu vaccination programme.  This will be taking 
place in school on 13 October.  Consent is needed by Monday 
11 October.  If you require another letter, please email the 
school office:

admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk
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Class Assemblies
We are planning to invite parents back into school 
for class assembly.  Our first three dates are:

6W Thursday 4 November  9am
6J Thursday 11 November  9am
6S Thursday 18 November  9am

Due to ongoing COVID precautions, we are asking that only 
one parent per child attends and that masks are worn 
inside.



PTA
Wendover CE Junior school PTA is a friendly, enthusiastic group of parents who 
organise events and fundraising initiatives that directly benefit YOUR children!
Events include movie and pizza nights for kids, Quiz nights for adults plus a Summer 
Fayre for all the family! 

Want to help us make this happen?  Could you help the PTA occasionally?  Could you 
spare an hour or two every now and then?  Would you like to make some new 
friends?  Want to help, but don’t want to attend meetings?

If you’d like to learn more about the work of the PTA drop us an email at 
wendoverjuniorpta@gmail.com or join us at the Shoulder of Mutton on Wednesday 
6th October at 8pm for a drink and a chat as we plan the next PTA activities of the 
year! We cannot do it without your support!

mailto:wendoverjuniorpta@gmail.com




Click on the following link to access the survey:

20MPH ZONE | Wendover Parish (wendover-pc.gov.uk)

https://www.wendover-pc.gov.uk/20mph-zone


Music Lessons
Learning a string instrument is fantastic training to boost 
educational and social skills, whilst also being fun and 
rewarding. It’s a skill you learn for life. If any students from 
year 3 and up would like a free trial on the Violin or Viola 
with a view to taking lessons with a highly experienced, 
fully qualified, DBS certified music centre teacher then 
please contact Naomi Jacob at nja@bucksmusic.org or 
please leave a message at school. Individual or small group 
lessons may be available so please enquire for more 
information or you can apply for any of the instrument 
lessons online directly 
at https://www.bucksmusic.org/book-lessons-2/ I look 
forward to hearing from you, thank you. 😊

mailto:nja@bucksmusic.org
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Contacting the School

We strongly encourage the sharing of information 
between school and home.  Class teachers are 
often at the school gate and are happy to engage 
in short, positive conversations.  Confidential 
matters or concerns should be emailed to 
admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk; your email will be 
passed to the relevant person who will usually 
respond within 48 hours.  Please do not use 
eSchools to message teachers.
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